


































COMMERCIAL IN CONFIDENCE

December 2018 Minister of Transport meets with NZSF/CDPQ to discuss their proposal. 

Minister directs the Ministry and the Treasury to provide further advice on the 
merits of this proposal and the NZ Infra proposal. 

17 December 2018 Minister of Transport takes an oral item to Cabinet informing his colleagues of the 
work he has directed officials to undertake.  

Late January 2019 Officials from the Ministry of Transport and Treasury visit Canada to meet the 
CDPQ and Canadian Government officials, and parties who have experience 
working with the CDPQ. NZSF representative attends for the CDPQ meetings. 

Mid February 2019 NZTA informs market of the further work and that market engagement will pause 
while the further assessment of NZ Infra is underway.  
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